
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Clerk's Office
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

RE: Case PCB 06-184, Peoria Disposal Co . vs . Peoria
County Board

Dear Pollution Control Board Officers:

The toxic waste dump operated by Peoria Disposal
Company at Pottstown on Peoria's west boundary sits over
our aquifer, according to testimony before the Peoria
County Board's recent hearings . We must rely on you,
members of the Pollution Control Board, to assure that our
water supply receives no additional exposure to hazardous
poisons . Winds from the dump should not carry toxic air
pollution over us . I believe the best way you can protect
us is to uphold the decision by our County..8oard and deny
any expansion of Peoria Disposal's site .

Sincerely,
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STATE OF ILLINOIS
1609 N. KnollweOttrol Board

Peoria, IL 61604-4637
January 7, 2007

Shirley O'Connell
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